
Project SEARCH is our most
rigorous program, offering
postgraduate students the
opportunity to immerse themselves
in a host business. Graduates of
Project SEARCH often secure
employment as a result of this
experience.

OUR PROGRAMS

COMMINUTY
PARTNERS 

Our staff prides themselves on
maintaining and growing
partnerships with local
businesses.   We appreciate
their commitment to providing
learning environments for our
students.   

The Transitioning Adults Program
(T.A.P) is designed for individuals aged
18 to 21 with disabilities in the Nassau
County School District who have met
graduation requirements and are
focused on achieving employment. The
T.A.P staff assists these young adults in
identifying their dreams and goals
through various functional academics
and transition assessments. These
assessments include interest
inventories, vocational assessments,
career inventories, and self-
determination scales. The insights
gained from these evaluations are then
actively implemented and practiced
within the community.

TAP The Yulee High School Class
provides opportunities for post-
graduate students to enhance their
independent living skills through
various classroom activities and
campus experiences, enabling them
to actively participate in everyday
life.  

The BRIDGE program offers post-
graduate students the ability to
learn job readiness skills a few times
a week and engage in weekly
community-based instruction.  

Yulee High School and BRIDGE
Program

Project SEARCH 
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SCHOOLS 
TRANSITION 

PROGRAMS

Providing job readiness
skills and independent

living instruction to
post-graduates. 

NASSAU COUNTY
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

CONTACT

Nikki Waters, Transition Specialist
904-491-9914

watersje@nassau.k12.fl.us

WHY DEFER
RECEIPT OF YOUR
DIPLOMA? 
Once our students with
disabilities in the Nassau
County School District have
met graduation requirements,
they have the option to defer
the receipt of their diploma
and continue into one of our
transition programs. These
programs provide valuable
instruction in independent
living skills and job readiness,
helping to bridge the gap
between students' goals and
their lives after school. To
defer your diploma, you must
complete an application within
a specific timeline. For more
information about this
application process, please
contact the transition
specialist or your high school.


